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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 

We kindly invite you to participate in the Conference of Departments of 

Finance under the title Finance – 95 Years after Reform of Władysław Grabski, 

organized by the Department of Finance of the Faculty of Economic Sciences of 

Warsaw University of Life Sciences – SGGW. The Conference will be held on 11-

13.09.2019 in the Congress Centre Warszawianka in Jachranka. 

The topics of the Conference include the role of the reform of  Władysław 

Grabski in the development of contemporary theory and practice of finance, 

dilemmas of public finance sector, modern problems of financial markets, global 

determinants of development in banking sector, sources of financing for business, 

problems of finance in agribusiness and the place of finance in interdisciplinary 

environment. The Conference is addressed to a wide circle of participants including 

researchers and lecturers, employees of public finance, banking sector, financial 

institutions, and managers of corporations from Poland and abroad. 

The effects of the Conference would be presented in publications which are to 

be placed by the Organizers of the Conference in best interest of scientific 

institutions and individual authors.  

The detailed information about the conference can be found on the web page 

kkf2019.wne.sggw.pl 

      

sincerely yours, 

 
 

Chairman of Organizing Committee 

Dr hab. Mirosław Wasilewski, prof. SGGW 
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